
 

Headteacher: Mrs L Ingham 

Tel: 01282 457235 

Web: www.basnettstreet.lancs.sch.uk  

Facebook: www.facebook.com/basnettstnursery   

              Friday 19th January 2024 

Weekly Attendance (W/C 08/01/24) 

AM 1 - 95.65%   PM 1 - 80% 

AM 2 - 79.59%       PM 2 - 80% 

AM 3 - 96.67%       PM 3 - 83.33% 

AM 4 - 72.73%      PM 4 - 62.86% 

AM 5 - 94.12%        PM 5 - 92.50% 

Please remember to report any absences to 

nursery as soon as possible by calling the office 

on 01282 457235. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Weather Warning  

We will continue to grit nursery grounds.  We cannot grit Basnett Street therefore please take 
extra precaution when arriving and departing nursery.  

Please ensure children have winter coats, hats, scarves and gloves to keep them warm at  
nursery.  

 Lunch Club Children 

Please remember not to bring bottles/

drinks as part of your children’s packed 

lunch.  Fresh milk and water will be  

provided by nursery.   

School Contribution 

Thank you for continuing to support nursery with your £2.50 

weekly contribution.  For parents who want to pay up to  

February half term, the total is £12.50 (5 weeks).  If you  

prefer to make a bank transfer, the details are: 

HSBS Bank 

Account Name: Basnett Street School Fund 

Sort Code: 40-15-17 

Account Number: 02014211  

(Child’s name as reference) 

Fruit 

We hugely appreciate your fruit 

and vegetable contributions.  If 

anyone can spare some donations 

towards the back end of the week, 

this will help us massively.   

 

 

 

 

Free Reading Pack 

Your child should have been sent home 

with a free reading pack this week.  If you 

have not received a copy, please collect 

one from reception. 

February Half Term  

Children will finish for February half term after their session on 

Thursday 8th February 2024.  Nursery will be closed from Friday 9th 

February 2024 and will re-open on Monday 19th February 2024 at 

the usual time.  

 

Treats 

If any parent wants to give their child a sweet treat after nursery, 

can you please do this once off nursery grounds.  As a Healthy 

School, we cannot allow sweet items to be consumed onsite.  

Primary School Applications 

The deadline for Primary school admissions was Monday 15th  

January 2024.  If you have not applied for a place, you will need to 

submit a late application online, urgently - 

Late applications - Lancashire County Council  

 

Have a good weekend! 

This Week’s Learning 

 

Let it snow!  This week we have had lots of snow and ice and 

enjoyed exploring the temperature, texture and what it can do,  

including painting ice and making snowmen!  

 

 

 

The gingerbread man has been back in nursery this week 

running around. We have been making traps for him in the 

den building and making gingerbread men in the 

playdough.  

https://www.lancashire.gov.uk/children-education-families/schools/apply-for-a-school-place/apply-online-for-a-school-place/late-applications/

